
From: Filings
To: Scott Zanzig; Elaine Maneck
Subject: FW: OAH Case No. 25-320-OG-01
Date: Thursday, June 26, 2025 10:29:32 AM

 
 
From: Charlene Gomez <cgomez@yturrirose.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2025 8:38 AM
To: Filings <filings@oah.idaho.gov>
Cc: Mike Gomez (mike.gomez800@yahoo.com) <mike.gomez800@yahoo.com>
Subject: OAH Case No. 25-320-OG-01

 
CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments
BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service
desk with any concerns.
 

Good Morning,
 
I am an “uncommitted mineral interest owner” in the above-referenced matter.  I do not have
enough information to make an informed decision about whether to object to the proposed
spacing unit.  I am concerned over the potential risks of drilling near my home and through my
drinking water aquifer.  Consequently, considering today’s deadline for a response, I must
object to being included in this spacing unit.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Charlene Gomez
1121 NW 23rd Street
Fruitland ID  83619
(208) 550-2780
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